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The Great Park

Windsor, Berkshire. SL4 2HP

Headteacher: Mrs. B. Coombridge

15th November, 2016
Dear Parents/Carers,
Tyle Place, Old Windsor - Christmas Carol Singing

Year 4 
Once again the children in Year 4 have been invited to sing Christmas Carols to the residents of Tyle Place in Old Windsor on Friday 9th December. The children will be singing inside and smart winter uniform is to be worn.
Our “performance” will begin at 2.00 pm and should last for about 30 minutes.  The children will then be given refreshments before they leave.   Parents are welcome to stay and watch.
We will require your help with transport. Parents/carers will be required to collect their children from school at 1.40pm to transport them to Tyle Place (which is accessed via Albany Road). Children will need collecting at approximately 2.40pm. This will allow plenty of time to get back to school to collect younger siblings.  If you are unable to transport your child we would be grateful where possible if you could organise for another parent to take them as not all staff are able to transport pupils in their cars. 
Please return the reply slip by Wednesday 23rd November. 
Yours sincerely,

Bev Coombridge
Headteacher


TYLE PLACE CAROL SINGING - 9/12/2016
CHILD’S NAME ………………………………………….................     
I confirm that my child can take part in the Tyle Place Carol Singing.
I am able to transport my child to Tyle Place at 1.40pm:

 YES  /  NO

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ will transport my child to Tyle Place at 1.40pm.

Person authorised to collect my child at the end of the performance: _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _
Signed  …………………………………………    Parent/Carer 

 
(Crown Aided)
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   Telephone: 01784 434274


    e-mail: theroyalschool@rbwm.org.uk
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